
Welcome Back Parents/Guardians & Students!   
 
 I hope you had a wonderful and healthy summer. Welcome to our 2020 - 2021 school year. I am so excited 
to have your child in our school, and especially in my class. I hope to lead your child through a wonderful and 
fascinating experience by sharing my love and passion for both Math & Science. I will do all I can to help your child 
get through this school year. Through our teacher/parent communication and partnership we can ensure a 
successful and exciting learning experience for our children.    
 
In order to have a successful, remote learning experience, there are a few things you should know: 
 

 Students should always begin their day by logging into CLEVER.  
 
               In CLEVER, students will find all the apps they need for class. 
               You can find the CLEVER website by going to our Casimir Pulaski Homepage.  
 
Students should use their 6 digit ID @yonkerspublicschools.org and use their date of birth 
mm/dd/yyyy (example 09/08/2020) as their password. If they are prompted to create a new password 
it should be their first name and the number 1 (example: Michael1). This ID and password will be 
used to access all apps through Clever. It is important students remember both. 
 

 Office 365 is the student's email. After logging into Office 365, you will see this:  

 
(Outlook is their email) 

                            

 Office 365 is where students will access TEAMS.  
                           Click on the TEAMS icon and find Mrs. Grippo's Class. 
                           

                     
 TEAMS is where students will access all their assignments, communicate with their teachers through chat, 

and be able to connect virtually through live video.  
 
               There are helpful instructional videos on the Yonkers Public School website for parents/students.  

 
 

 There will be apps within CLEVER that students will use throughout the year. Many students are familiar 
with these apps because we have used them in previous years in the classroom.  

 

 Please click on my Virtual Classroom(easy access to all the apps), Class Expectations, and Supply List 
pages for further information.  

 

 You can always reach me at:  agrippo@yonkerspublicschools.org 
 
Thank you always for your support. Together we will have a successful and rewarding academic school year!!! 


